
 
 

 
Open Morris Secretary’s Report 2023 -2024 
 

Over the course of the last year in my role of OM secretary I have assisted 
the committee in the general running of the organisation, largely by 
attending and minuting meetings and responding to emails.  I attended this 
year's day of dance in Newark on Trent as the Committee’s OM 
representative.  It was lovely to meet and chat with all the Open Morris 
sides that took part in the day. 

I have been busy organising this year’s OM AGM.  It’s the first time we 
have tried to have an in person meeting since the pandemic, and will be the 
first in person AGM I will have attended. 

 

Hetty Bevington  
Open Morris Secretary 
October 2024 

 


